
   

 
CONNECTING WITH OSCEOLA 

COUNTY BOCC IS EASY! 
 

 View bidding opportunities 

 Download solicitations for 

free 

 Register for 24-hour access 

 Receive notification of bid 

solicitations specific to your  

selected commodities and 

services 

 

 

 

 

https://vendorlink.osceola.org 

OSCEOLA COUNTY’S FREE ON-LINE VENDOR REGISTRATION AND SOLICITATION NOTIFICATION SYSTEM. 

 

Solicitations may also be viewed through the 

Procurement Services webpage by selecting the 

VendorLink icon. 

Osceola County’s on-line vendor registration and solicitation 

notification system is called VendorLink. 

VendorLink allows vendors to view and download 

solicitations at no cost, 24- hours a day, seven days a week, 

from any computer with internet access. 

Vendors must register to access current solicitations on 

VendorLink. Solicitations are matched with vendors 

categorized by the specific commodity or service offered, 

and vendors are notified of upcoming opportunities via 

email. Alternatively, vendors may request bid documents 

from Procurement Services. 

Vendors may register for this FREE service by visiting 

https://vendorlink.osceola.org. 

Solicitations will continue to be published in local 

newspapers and posted outside of the Procurement Services 

office in the County Administration Building in downtown 

Kissimmee. 

 

OSCEOLA COUNTY 
BID NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 

Osceola County BOCC - Procurement Services | 1 Courthouse Square, Suite 2300, Kissimmee, Florida | phone 407.742.0900 | fax 407.742.0901  

 

 

 

For more details, please contact the Procurement Services Office at 407-742-0900. 

 

 

Register 
today! 

It’s FREE! 
 

https://vendorlink.osceola.org/vendor/common/login.aspx



